
 

LOMBARD POLICE DEPARTMENT 

 

Date: Oct. 1
st
, 2013  

 

To: Tim Sexton 

 Acting Village Manager  

 

From: Deputy Chief Roy Newton 

 

  

 

Re: Disposal of AED Units  

 

 

The Lombard Police Department currently possesses 19 Laerdal FS2 Heart Start Model 

AED Units.  The Units, are currently in the Lombard Police Department’s inventory, and 

are at the end of their useful life as a result of expiration.  Integris Equipment agreed to 

purchase the expired units from the Lombard Police Department in the amount of 

$125.00 per unit totaling $2375. 

 

I would recommend the Village of Lombard authorize the disposal/sale of the 19 AED 

Units to Integris Equipment.  This equipment has been sitting unused at the Lombard 

Police Department for a year.   

 

A waiver of first reading is being requested to facilitate the disposal. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

Deputy Chief Roy Newton 

  

 


